
Dear Sirs:  I am of the opinion that a free market system works best with minimal government 
intervention and oversight. It follows that your proposed monitoring of private accounts is at 
least unnecessary and at most an invasion of privacy in a world of far too much “patriot act” loss 
of personal liberties. Please do not impose any more government encroachments on our 
freedoms!                                        Sincerely yours,  Gary A. Besley 
 


